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Fowllowing the ceremony, we embarked on a 
tour around Sankt Peter-Ording. We visited 
various places, including The Haus Jensen 
Heimatmuseum (Museum der Landschaft 
Eiderstedt), where we learn about the history 
and geography of Eiderstedt, and the SPO 
church, where we introduced our Christian 
history to our buddies 
In contrast to the bustling city of Shanghai, 
SPO is the epitome of peace and transquity


On the 24th of January, we expressed our gratitude by welcoming our fellow buddies from Shanghai.   
We are thrilled to show our guests from SUIS WY the culture of Schleswig-Holstein. 
 








 
Despite the harsh weather conditions on that day, the students of the 
Nordseeschule greeted 13 guests from 9000 kilometers away with open arms.  
Our guests, accompanied by their buddies from our school, were eager to 
experience the daily routine of a German student. 

A welcome ceremony is organized on the 
first day. The 10th grade students in the 
Chinese class, led by Frau Liu, delivered an 
impressive performance by singing a famous 
Chinese song 麃Ղ稭蜰֦ ҁBeijing welcomes 
you) .  
This performance showcased the significant 
progress the class has made over the past 
year. Everyone’s efforts are greatly 
appreciated and  highly praised by the 
representatives of SUIS WY. 
We would like to use this chance to thank 
the school for supporting the Chinese course. 







As nature plays an vital role in Northern 
Germany, our school organized a small 
mudflat hike in the Wattenmeer. It is truly 
a once in a lifetime experience for our 
guests, allowing them to take explore the 
ecosystem of the North Sea. And of 
course, how hard it is to walk in deep 
mud! There were a few unfortunate 
individuals who had their boots stuck in 
the mud. 
 But overall, we all enjoyed ourselves  







Throughout the week, the buddies 
participated in various activities with the 
guest families. One of the highlights is 
the overnight party. 
We would like to extend our gratitude 
to the Family Thiesen for providing their 
house for the party.  
We had an absolutely wonderful time 
there. We witnessed the playful side of 
our guests, not only did we strengthen 
our bonding, but we also witnessed 
unexpected talents there. Never have we 
thought our guests could sing and 
dance so well.  

We believe through this program the students of SUIS WY have 
learnt just as much as we did in Shanghai. We hope our guests 
enjoyed the stay as much as we during our time in Shanghai, and 
we sincerely look forward to meeting again one day 


